
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to celebrate all of the amazing fathers, grandads, uncles etc in 

our children’s lives by inviting them to a Fathers’ Day event. We would love you 

to join us and spend time with the children to engage in some planting activities. 

As this is one of our Marshland Moments we will take care of the plants and 

watch them grow following this session. 

This will take place on Tuesday 11th June at 9am-10am.  

We look forward to seeing you! 

Foundation 1 Team             

  

                               


